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Dear Church Family, Greetings in the Wonderful Name Of Jesus.  
  
 Wow, this year is going so fast. Next month, Arpita and I will be completing one 
year of wonderful ministry with Erlanger UMC Family. We feel so blessed and humbled 

to serve alongside you in reaching more souls for Jesus Christ every day. To God be the 

Glory for all that God has done, is doing and will continue to through our lives and 
church as we continue to prayer fervently and keep our eyes on Jesus.  
 I wanted to share with you in this newsletter some GLORY SIGHTINGS  of this 
month where I have seen and experienced God at work in our church and community.  
• Chapel Time- Every month Pastor Bill, Linda Martin and I have the opportunity to 

lead the children from our day care in a time of singing and praising the Lord. As the 
children sing with passion and joy we are touched by their heart for God. Their 
presence each month reminds us of the Presence of God in our midst.  
• Worship Services—Every Sunday, as your Pastor I see God moving in a mighty 
way in the lives of people in our congregation. I see tears of joy and hunger to know God 
more each day.  

• Manna Mission- Through monthly Manna Mission we see precious people from 
our community welcomed in our church with love and compassion of Christ.  
• Ministry Teams- I have seen members of our church serving with such 
compassion, humility and passion through the various ministry teams of our church to 
reach more souls for Jesus.  
• Police- Ride Along- Yesterday, I had the opportunity to go on a ride- along 

experience with Officer Chaz Matthews of Erlanger Police Department. I saw this public 
servant serving our community with such passion and compassion of the Lord.  
There are more Glory-Sightings I could share but I encourage and invite you to reflect 
this week and each day to see God at work in your life and in the lives of people all 
around us. I would love to hear your Glory-Sighting stories. May God continue to bless 

You. Come Holy Spirit Come. Amen, All for Jesus, Pastor Andrew 



 

 

NATIONAL CHILDCARE WORKER APPRECIATION  
Friday, May 10th 

Our GECDC workers really enjoyed their luncheon and felt very appreciated. 
Thank you to all who helped and gave for this luncheon.  

    
 

   
 

  
 

  



 

 

Service Opportunity Fair 

     
 

     
 

    
 

     
 

    
   1 Peter 4:10- "Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve 
others, as faithful stewards of God’s grace in its various forms." 

What an educational day!  With food, fellowship and information about all the great groups 
within our church! Come Holy Spirit Come. Amen 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday, May 5, 2019 

 

Mother’s Day 
Special Music! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday, May 15th 
Children’s Chapel 

The special part of chapel was singing Happy 
Birthday to Mrs. Betty Duncan, who is a 
longtime and faithful member of our church. 
Come Holy Spirit Come. Amen 



 
 

June 2019 

Sat. 1st 8:15a UMM Devotional 
  9:00a UMM Meeting 

Sun 2nd 9:00a Communion / Chapel 
  9:15a Sunday School 
  10:30a Worship 
  5:00p Grief Seminar 
  5:30p Youth Group 

Mon 3rd 7:00p SPRC 
Tue 4th 7:00p Bible Study 
Wed 5th 12:00p Caring Team 

  6:00p Building Committee Mtg 
  7:00p Choir Practice 
  7:00p Manna Mission Mtg 

Thu 6th 11:00a Women In Mission 
Sun 9th Pentecost Sunday 

  9:00a Communion / Chapel 
  9:15a Sunday School 
  10:30a Worship 
  5:30p Youth Group 

Mon. 10th – Wed.12th - Annual Conference 
Tue 11th Mountain Mission Pick - up 
Wed 12th 7:00p Choir Practice 
Thu 13th 6:00p Prayer Group 
Sat 15th 11:00a Hour of Prayer 

Sun 16th UMM Man of the Year 
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Peace With Justice Sunday 
9:00a Communion / Chapel 
9:15a Sunday School 

10:30a Worship 
5:30p Youth Group 

Sun.16th – Sat 22nd  Family Promise Week 
Mon.17th – Fri.21st  Vacation Bible School 

Mon 17th City BBQ Fundraiser 
Sat 22nd 5:00p Manna Mission Meal 

Sun 23rd Railroad Park Picnic 
  9:00a Communion / Chapel 
  9:15a Sunday School 
  10:30a Worship 
  5:30p Youth Group 

Mon 24th 6:00p Trustee Mtg 
  7:00p Open Dialogue  

Tue 25th 10:30a Children Chapel 
Wed 26th 7:00p Choir Practice 
Sun 30th UMM Ice Cream Social 

  9:00a Communion / Chapel 
  9:15a Sunday School 
  10:30a Worship 
  5:30p Youth Group 
    

 

 
Organization Name:  
 Erlanger United Methodist Church   
Date:  Monday June 17th  
Time: 10:30AM to 10:00PM 

  

  

   

Hour of Prayer 
 

We gather every month in the sanctuary to pray 
for our church community and the world. The next 
Hour of Prayer will be June 15th at 11:00 am. 
Please join us during this special time, and let see 
what God can do. 



 

 
 

Our Graduate - GRACE HERRMANN 
 

 Grace Herrmann, daughter of Tim and Carrie Herrmann, was born January 26, 2001 in 

Edgewood, Kentucky.  She is a 2019 summa cum laude graduate of Lloyd Memorial High 

School, Erlanger, Kentucky.  Grace grew up in the Erlanger community, attending Miles 

Elementary School and Tichenor Middle School.  During her twelve years of education, Grace 

had perfect attendance ten years and was on the Honor Roll every grading period for twelve 

years.    

 Leadership Development has been an important part of Grace’s educational experience.  She has 

participated in Regional Youth Leadership, National Honor Society, Youth for Understanding, the Duke Talent 

Identification Program, Thomas More’s STEM Institute, Women LEAD Conference, West Point Leadership & 

Ethics Seminar, Freshman Student Government, the National Energy Education Development (years 35, 36, 37, 

and 38) Annual Youth Awards for Energy Achievement.  This led to Grace’s recognition for the National Energy 

Education Development Project of the Year and Project of the Year Runner Up.  She also wrote, implemented, 

and administered the Disney Friends for Change Grant and presented the Veterans’ Day Speech in 2017 and 

2018.   
 

 Grace was a member of the Academic Team for seven years, participated in the Governor’s Cup 

Competition and Quiz Bowl.  She was a member of the Spanish Club, Energy Club, Read It First, and 

Juggernotes Editor for one year.   
 

 Grace’s academic excellence is evident in her mastery of eight dual-credit courses, her being awarded a 

Japan-U.S. Senate Exchange Scholarship, KEES Money, the Woodmen-Life American History Award and 

named a National Merit Scholar Finalist.  She has received the Highest GPA Award in these courses:  AP 

Environmental Science, NKU Calculus, Algebra 2, AP World History, Biology, Chemistry, English 2, Geometry, 

as well as Health and Physical Education.   
 

 Grace has also found time for volunteering here at EUMC including helping with Vacation Bible School, 

the Fall Festival, the Sound Booth, singing Christmas Carols to Shut-Ins, and Manna Mission.  She has 

contributed to the efforts of Reforest Northern Kentucky, Adopt-A-Block, the Boys/Girls Club and Build a 

Dream.  Peer tutoring and babysitting complete Grace’s activities. 
 

 Grace has been accepted and is enrolled in Western Kentucky University, Bowling Green, Kentucky.  

She plans to pursue a degree in Environmental Science with the goal of doing either research or outreach.   

    
 

 
Sunday, May 19, 2019, it was a great day of worship. Linda Martin and Pastors 
Andrew and Bill sang a song we often sing during our chapel time with Grace 

Edgett day care. Sue Lambert gave a wonderful presentation in recognizing our 
graduate Grace Herrmann. Special music was provided by Chris Herrmann. 

Glory to God. Amen 



 

 



 

 

June Birthdays 

Anna Love 06/01 

Brad Pope 06/02 

Bill Howard 06/08 

Charley Love 06/11 

Joy Hamilton 06/12 

Jim Muegel 06/12 

Barbara Wilson 06/13 

Pat Barbour 06/15 

Patricia Brown 06/25 

Kermit Ballmer 06/28 

Woody Robinson 06/29 
 
 

June Anniversaries 

Todd & Kelly Lusk 06/17 

Henry & Mimi Evans 06/16 

Bill & Cindy Slaven 06/23 
 

 

 

GLORY TO GOD 
 
Thank you Erlanger UMC Family for your generosity 
through the 2019 Easter offering. Pastor Andrew and 
Charlie Love (Finance Committee Chair) presented a 
check of $3000 to the Brighton Center Homeward Bound 
Shelter on behalf of the Church. Kate Arthur (Community 
Youth Service Director), Wanda Winkler (Executive Vice 
President) and Arpita Singh (Residential Counselor) were 
grateful for the generosity of the Church. 

FLIP-FLOPS 
Thank you for your 
donations. 124 pair 

of flip-flops were 
delivered to Ida 
Spence Monday! 

NAIL CLIPPERS FOR HEALTH CARE KITS 
Wow, you are so generous! We covered 
the cost of the nail clippers! Thank you! 

 



 

At Roar VBS, kids discover that even though life gets wild, God is good. Roar 
is filled with incredible Bible learning experiences kids see, hear, touch, and 
even taste! Sciency-fun Gizmos tm, team building games, cool Bible songs, 
and tasty treats are just a few of the standout activities that help faith flow 
into real life. (Since everything is hands – on, kids might get a little messy. Be 
sure to send them in play clothes and safe shoes.) Plus, we’ll help discover 
how to see evidence of God in everyday life, something we call God 
Sightings@. Get ready to hear that phrase a lot!    
 
Your kids will also participate in a hands – on mission project, through a 
program called Operation kid – to – kid tm, that will provide nutrition and 
good health opportunities to moms and babes in Zambia, Africa. 
  
Parents, grandparents, and friends are invited to join us at Safari 
Celebration each day here at the Erlanger United Methodist Church, a daily 
exploration of our God’s goodness! So mark Monday, June 17th – Friday, June 
21st on your calendar. The fun start at 6:00 pm and ends at 8:00 pm. Call 
the church office at 859-727-2136 to register your child for this life changing 
adventure! 
 
Sincerely, 

Chuck Love 

Your Roar VBS Director    



 

  

Tuesday Night Bible Study: 
Prayers of Paul 

 
We had a great turnout for our first 
Bible study on Paul's Prayer. At the 
end of the Bible study we paused 
for a time of intercessory prayer 
lifting up the names and situations 
on our hearts. We would love for 
you to join us on Tuesday Nights.  

 
 
 
Philippians 1:3-4- "I thank my God 
every time I remember you. In all 
my prayers for all of you, I always 
pray with joy." 
 

National Day of Prayer 

Thursday, May 2, 2019 
 

We had a magnificent time joining thousands of people 

all over the nation interceding in Prayer for our Nation, 

Community and the world today. Come Holy Spirit 

Come. Amen 
 

Romans 8:26- "In the same way, the Spirit helps 
us in our weakness. We do not know what we 
ought to pray for, but the Spirit himself 
intercedes for us through wordless groans." 


